
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: J Smith
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00291 - Northern Kentucky Water District rates
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 2:23:00 PM

Dear Ms. Smith:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of the Northern Kentucky Water District for a rate
adjustment.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2018-00291. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?
case=2018-00291.
 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry 
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 8:17 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, February 16, 2019 3:34 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ( ) on
Saturday, February 16, 2019 at 3:34 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Jeannine Bell Smith 



Address: 850 Riverwatch Drive 
City: Crescent Springs 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 41017 
Phone number where you can be reached: (  
Home phone:  
Utility Name: Northern Kentucky Water District 
State the nature of your concern: In the Matter of: Case # 2018-00291 Northern Kentucky
Water District: Motion for decision on record and waiver of hearing. Responding to NKWD
submitted by John N. Hughes & T. Alex Mattingly, Manager of Legal Compliance &
Regulatory Affairs requesting proposed tariff changes be resolved "outside of this rate case
which will eliminate the need for further review." Mr. Huges continues his rant..."No party
intervened, there have been no public comments filed...at the public hearing held January 24
there were only a few comments from those in attendance that directly related to NKWD. The
lack of involvement by the people affected by the rate suggests that the application has not
created concern among the NKWD customer base." Therefore, Mr. Hughes is requesting
elimination of the evidentiary hearing February 27, 2019. NKWD #2018-00291 was >1,300
pgs...given the scope and sized of the rate request, we the Ratepayers demand a thorough and
extensive review evaluating this unconscionable presentation. Perhaps the most obvious sign,
these ill-intended lawyers want to throw aside the system that determines if the NKWD's
request for a rate increase is fair, just and reasonable before the Public Service Commission
(PSC). If we the Ratepayers leave these decisions to unaccountable, unelected bureaucrats to
assess these rate increases...that is simply UNACCEPTABLE! 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes 
--------------------------------------------------------



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2018-00291

*Alex Mattingly
Northern Kentucky Water District
2835 Crescent Springs Road
P. O. Box 18640
Erlanger, KY  41018-0640

*Honorable John N Hughes
Attorney at Law
124 West Todd Street
Frankfort, KENTUCKY  40601

*Lindsey Rechtin
Northern Kentucky Water District
2835 Crescent Springs Road
P. O. Box 18640
Erlanger, KY  41018-0640

*Northern Kentucky Water District
2835 Crescent Springs Road
P. O. Box 18640
Erlanger, KY  41018-0640




